
June 2021 

 

 

Dear Merrimack High Parents: 

 

We at Mark Lawrence are pleased to have been selected as the official photographers for the 

Merrimack High Class of 2022 yearbook.  We will be working throughout the school year 

capturing the memories that your student will cherish for years to come. 

 

Probably the most anticipated yearbook section is the senior section which features an individual 

portrait of each members of the Class of 2022.  We will be doing these portraits at our Nashua 

studio during the summer months of June, July and August. 

 

The basic sitting fee at Mark Lawrence, which includes a retouched photograph for the yearbook, 

is $30.  We also offer other sessions for additional cost - which include more time in the studio, 

extra poses, outfit changes, different backgrounds as well as outdoor poses.  The outdoor poses 

are very popular with the seniors.  All sessions confirmed by June 30th and in which the senior is 

photographed prior to August 15th will receive a discount on the session fee.  

 

Please follow the link below to see samples of our work, get ideas for clothing, and different 

ways to make your portraits more personal and unique to you.  

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JopqbwVrA1P2kR9y7TZcuTeaBGnk29sp/view 

 

To schedule an appointment, or for further information – please call us at 603.882.0116. 

 

We look forward to seeing you over the summer! 

 

 

 

Nicole deLacy 

Director of Marketing 

Mark Lawrence Photographers 

 

 

In light of the pandemic, we currently have COVID policies in place at all of our Mark Lawrence 

Photographers locations. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JopqbwVrA1P2kR9y7TZcuTeaBGnk29sp/view

